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DATES TO 

REMEMBER 
 

 

Mother’s Day Stall 

1st May 2024 

 

 

Mother’s Day Breakfast 

10th May 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and families, 

 

Welcome back to term two. We have had a 

good start to the term and lots of educational 

activities planned throughout the term. We 

welcome Dora Chakraborty as a teacher to our 

school. Dora was previously employed as an 

education support officer and has now re-

ceived her registration to teach.  Nicole Sullivan, who is also a teacher 

will be working with us 3 days per week.  As we are approaching the 

winter months, please ensure that your child has a coat to keep them 

warm during outside breaks. Please keep your children at home if 

they are unwell and if they catch the bus, please inform the bus com-

pany that they will not require the bus. When your child is well 

enough to return to school, please let the bus company know. 

 

 

Individual Education Plan Goals 

Today we will send home the Individual Education 

Plan Goals for all students. These goals were created 

in partnership with parents and carers and are the 

priority goals for each student. The curriculum deliv-

ered is much broader than just the priority goals and 

we cover all the various subject areas. If you have 

any questions, please contact your child’s teacher after school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Mother’s Day Stall/Breakfast 

This Wednesday the 1
st
 of May we will be having a Mother’s Day stall run 

by a group of our parents. All gifts are between $4.00 to $10.00. It would 

be fantastic to see families support this event and to buy something special 

for mum or someone significant in the family. We are having a Mother’s 

Day breakfast on Friday 10
th

 of May at 8:30 am in the staffroom. I look for-

ward to seeing as many mums and significant others as possible to cele-

brate. Please complete the return slip with numbers attending and any die-

tary requirements. 

 

 

Member for Mulgrave Visit to our School 

This Friday the Member for Mulgrave, Eden Foster will be representing the Minister of Educa-

tion to visit our school regarding our new capital works project as part of the modernisation. 

The Member for Mulgrave will tour the construction site and turn sod to commence construc-

tion on new classrooms and learning spaces. 

 

 

Long Service Leave (LSL) 

I will be taking LSL from Monday the 13
th

 of May until Wednesday the 5
th

 of June. I 

will be travelling overseas with my family. Bronwyn Lokan, assistant principal will 

be acting principal in my absence. Please contact Bronwyn at the school during this 

time if you need anything. 

 

 

School Leaders 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL CAPTAINS 

Dawood Elkasovic        Patrick Srouy 

 

VICE CAPTAINS 

Hayley Blight        Mikael Soesanto 

 

SUSTAINABILITY CAPTAINS 

Alex Tran         Lily Taing        Jane Steenweg 

 

TECHNOLOGY CAPTAINS 

Chloe Lastrina     Thy Tran 

 

 



 

 

 

Principal’s Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jackie Lowther 

Principal 

This week my Principal’s Award goes to Jay M from 

Room 4. 

 

Jay has settled very well in the EEPs program and 

has built positive and secure relationships with the 

staff members in Room 4.  He has begun eating 

and drinking at the table during mealtimes 

with his peers. 

 

Fantastic work Jay. 

HOUSE CAPTAINS 

BLUE HOUSE 

Cooper Crellin      Lina Tran 

 

RED HOUSE 

Salman Hamud      Wahida Atayee 

 

YELLOW HOUSE 

Yisuen Lee       Janet Chay 

 

GREEN HOUSE 

Kathleen Kong      Joshua Sarumpaet 

 





Name Date Room 

 

Siffat A. 25th April Rm 12 

Dawood E. 25th April Rm 34 

Aaron M. 28th April Rm 27 

Dylan C. 28th April Rm 30 

Jackson T. 1st May Rm 11 

Salman H. 3rd May Rm 33 

Teejay L. 5th May Rm 12 

 



Name Date Room 

 

Mustapha B. 6th May Rm 09 

Mihajla M. 7th May Rm 28 

Collin Leng 7th May Art Rm 

Pat V. 10th May Rm 29 

Daniyal N. 15th May Rm 10 

Vinny D. 16th May Rm 26 

Asma A. 22nd May Rm 02 



Everyone in room 9 is 

so excited to be back 

at school! We love see-

ing our friends again. 

We are settling down 

and full of energy to 

play and learn in 

school.  



We are having lots of fun 

and learning many new 

things in Room 18 this term! We have 

done some interesting science 

experiments and even got to make slime! 

We read stories and learned new 

topics in maths too! 



It is time to welcome the new Student Voice representatives for 2024. Joining 

Amach, Christian, Kathleen, Patrick and Salman are Amy, Dawood, Isir, Jane 

and Razia. You can look forward to new initiatives and lunch order days in the 

near future. We want us all to have a voice at Springvale Park Special Develop-

mental School and 2024 is sure to be an exciting year full of fun activities, learn-

ing and practising skills of independence as well as expanding our personal and 

social capabilities. 



Sausage Sizzle 
On the 27th March, the SRC held a sausage sizzle. 

Students and staff were able to pre-order sausages 

in bread and Fruit Boxes.  We had over 100 sausage 

orders and cooked 140 sausages. 

Our SRC Members, with the help of Phil and Vera, 

had a busy day ensuring all orders were fulfilled. 

Stay tuned for more student voice initiatives in the future. 





Prices: $4.00—$10.00 

Soaps 

Candles 

Pots 

Photo Frames 

And More! 

If you would like your child to purchase from our  

Mother’s Day Stall, please send cash in a 

named envelope on the day 



Mother’s Day 
Breakfast 

Friday 

10th May 2024 

@ 8.30am 

_________________________________________ 

RSVP Mother’s Day Breakfast 

by Tuesday 7th May 2024 
(by Seesaw, by telephoning the school or printing and returning this form) 

No. of Attendees:……………………………………………… 
 

Student’s Name:………………………………………………. 
 

Dietary Requirements:……………………………………. 



Teens & 
Beyond 

Are you raising a teenager with disability 

aged 13+? 

Then register for Teens and Beyond. A FREE 

online workshop series from Association 

for Children with Disability (ACD).  
 

This popular three-part series will give you practical information and skills to navigate your child’s teen 

years with confidence and better support them to make decisions. 

Watch this short video to learn more 

Teens and Beyond is the only workshop that covers the full range of information relating to teenagers 

with disability in one place. 

Topics include: 

Financial support 

Getting the right NDIS support for your teen 

School and post-school options 

Wellbeing: friendships, communication, behaviour support and good mental health 

Workshop dates: 

Monday 13, 20 & 27 May 10:00 am 

Monday 13, 20 & 27 May 7:00 pm 

Tuesday 14, 21 & 28 May 10:00 am  

Wednesday 15, 22 & 29 May 7:00 pm 

Workshops are led by ACD’s professional facilitators who are parents of young people with disability and 

who have personal experience of navigating the teenage years. 

Register now to secure your place. 

bit.ly/TEENSmay24 

 

FACEBOOK POST 
 

Calling all parents and carers of teens with disability!   

@AssociationforChildrenwithaDisability(ACDVic) invites you to attend a FREE online workshop series 

called Teens and Beyond. 

Aimed at families of teenagers with disability aged 13+, topics include financial support for your teen, get-

ting the right NDIS support, school and post-school options, and ways to support their general wellbeing.  

To learn more about this popular workshop and how to book, click here   

bit.ly/TEENSmay23 

#teenswithdisability #disabilityworkshops #childrenwithdisability #ADHD #IntellectualDisability #autism 

https://vimeo.com/acdorg/teensandbeyond
https://bit.ly/TEENSmay24
https://bit.ly/TEENSmay24








ARE YOU ELIGIBLE FOR 

CSEF FUNDING? 
I have one of the two cards below. 

The card is in a parent’s name (not child’s name). 

The card is still currently valid. 

 

If you answered yes to the above, 

please come in to the School Office to enquire further. 

 

Please ensure you have the relevant card 

on you when you visit the office. 

Pensioner Concession Card 

Health Care Card 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

If you applied for CSEF Funding in 2023 

and your circumstances have not changed, 

you do not need to do anything further. 



For the safety of all our students, 
please close the front gate after yourself.   
If you prefer, there is a pedestrian gate 

immediately in front of the School Office. 
Please drive slowly through the carpark 

and beware of students and staff. 


